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Top DEP Clips 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania should invest federal COVID relief funds in clean water projects 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/06/pennsylvania-should-invest-federal-covid-relief-funds-in-
clean-water-projects-opinion.html 
 
Scranton Times: DEP Audit of Process a sound idea 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/dep-audit-of-process-sound-idea/article acdb6d8c-d3e2-
53a2-9aec-b10cf0921081.html 
 
Scranton Times:  Group to walk from Scranton to Wilmington to protest landfill 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/group-to-walk-from-scranton-to-wilmington-protest-
landfill/article 35634073-fb8d-59a8-8597-3abaaccc08a1.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bill creates roadblock for Pennsylvania to join greenhouse gas initiative 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/06/bill-creates-roadblock-for-pennsylvania-to-join-
greenhouse-gas-initiative/  
 
RGGI 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cheswick plant, mine closings become latest RGGI battlefronts 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/17/cheswick-power-plant-mine-closings.html 
 
Air 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Amid report on farm-related pollution, conservation cited 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/capital region/amid-report-on-farm-related-pollution-
conservation-cited/article a54442e1-430f-514d-9e16-2e3965925975.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: What researchers are learning about air pollution and the pandemic shutdown 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/06/17/what-researchers-are-learning-about-air-
pollution-and-the-pandemic-shutdown/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's how one Pittsburgh manufacturing facility got off the 'Toxic Ten' list 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/18/heres-how-one-local-manufacturer-got-off-
list.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania must strengthen the rules for methane gas emissions now 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/06/pennsylvania-must-strengthen-the-rules-for-methane-gas-
emissions-now-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
York Daily Record: What's up with those new trees planted at Reservoir Park off Country Club Road? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/06/21/600-trees-planted-reservoir-park-york-pa-
water/7767863002/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing Report: Fish kill at Carnegie Lake; big trout taken at Loyalhanna 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2021/06/17/fishing-pittsburgh-pennsylvania-carnegie-
lake-loyalhanna-creek-lake-erie-crappies-trout-walleye/stories/202106170175 
 
Post-Gazette: Caren Glotfelty is retiring from the Allegheny County Parks Foundation 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2021/06/18/Caren-Glotfelty-retires-Allegheny-County-
Parks-Foundation-Hartwood-Acres-sculpture-garden-Indian-Meadow/stories/202106180016 
 
Post-Gazette: Warm-water fly fishing requires a new set of skills 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2021/06/18/fly-fishing-Pennsylvania-warm-water-species-
bass-bluegills-muskies-muskellunge-pike/stories/202106180105 
 
Tribune-Review: Eagle Scout creates monarch butterfly habitat at Keystone State Park visitor center 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/eagle-scout-creates-monarch-butterfly-habitat-at-keystone-
state-park-visitor-center/ 
 
WBRE: Poison hemlock widespread in Pennsylvania, dangerous for humans, animals 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/poison-hemlock-widespread-in-pennsylvania-dangerous-for-
humans-animals/ 
 
Times Observer: Virtual event to take participants around reservoir 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/06/virtual-event-to-take-participants-around-
reservoir/ 
 
Times Observer: Park adds to schedule of Night Sky Watch events 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2021/06/park-adds-to-schedule-of-night-sky-watch-
events/ 
 
Times Observer: Morning nature walks are June 26, July 3 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2021/06/morning-nature-walks-are-june-26-july-3/ 
 
Energy 
 
BCTV: Report: Push for Electric Vehicles in American Jobs Plan Would Benefit PA 
https://www.bctv.org/2021/06/21/report-push-for-electric-vehicles-in-american-jobs-plan-would-
benefit-pa 
 
WITF: CMU study highlights importance of public opinion in energy policy 
https://www.witf.org/2021/06/18/cmu-study-highlights-importance-of-public-opinion-in-energy-policy/ 
 
WESA: CMU Study Highlights Importance Of Public Opinion In Energy Policy 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-06-18/cmu-study-highlights-importance-of-public-
opinion-in-energy-policy  



 
Post-Gazette: Environmental activists rally in Point Breeze to ‘keep the pressure’ on county Executive 
Fitzgerald 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/06/20/allegheny-county-pa-gas-drilling-shale-
fracking-executive-rich-fitzgerald-pittsburgh-protest-point-breeze-home/stories/202106200235 
 
Post-Gazette: Treasurer merely warned banks 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/06/20/Treasurer-merely-warned-
banks/stories/202106200043  
 
Tribune-Review: Ron Klink: Standing up for steelworkers against hypocritical clean energy groups 
https://triblive.com/opinion/ron-klink-standing-up-for-steelworkers-against-hyprocritical-clean-energy-
groups/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice Acquisition IPO raises $345M 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/18/rice-acquisition-ipo-raises-345m.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Standard Speaker: Sugarloaf gas station is plugging a leak 
https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.standardspeaker.com/news/sugarloaf-gas-station-is-plugging-a-
leak/article c915852e-cdb4-5c8f-9a79-d1651f720d4e.amp.html 
 
Mining 
 
Republican Herald: Chance for Revival if Pumpy near Shenandoah sparks memories 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/chance-for-revival-of-pumpy-near-shenandoah-sparks-
memories/article 7cb2a29e-a68b-507e-acd6-8d5b729b7bbd.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Time: Rice Acquisition Corp. II president talks SPAC's strategy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/18/rice-acquisition-special-group.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
York Dispatch: West Nile-positive mosquitoes found in York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2021/06/18/west-nile-positive-mosquitos-found-york-
county/7744905002/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Allegheny County Health Department warning residents to be wary of ticks this summer 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/allegheny-county-is-warning-residents-to-be-wary-of-
ticks 
 
Waste 
 
Observer-Reporter: Grant helps finance purchase of recycling equipment in Peters Township 



https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/grant-helps-finance-purchase-of-recycling-equipment-
in-peters-township/article 96bd1671-9be1-5495-b9fd-76695d245f91.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington plans second cleanup day 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washington-plans-second-cleanup-
day/article 635c0200-ced7-11eb-8a34-0f91d779b88d.html 
 
Tribune-Review: In brief: Sewickley Public Library events, PRC recycling and more in Sewickley 
https://triblive.com/local/sewickley/in-brief-sewickley-public-library-events-prc-recycling-and-more-in-
sewickley/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Household hazardous waste will be accepted at special Westmoreland Cleanways 
collection 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/household-hazardous-waste-will-be-accepted-at-special-
westmoreland-cleanways-collection/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Help clean up Huidekoper Park today 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/help-clean-up-huidekoper-park-today/article 11687d0c-
d076-11eb-b8b6-4f7fd9211c37.html 
 
Water 
 
NBC News: Residents push back at high sewage and water bills from private companies 
https://www.nbcnews.com/business/consumer/residents-push-back-high-sewage-water-bills-private-
companies-n1271228 
 
WESA: Why Dragonflies Found In The Ohio River Could Mean Good News For The Industrial Waterway   
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-06-19/why-dragonflies-found-in-the-ohio-river-could-
mean-good-news-for-the-industrial-waterway  
 
Latrobe Bulletin News: LTMA authorizes legal filings for Waterford water line project easements 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-authorizes-legal-filings-for-waterford-water-
line-project-easements/article 0c5f3913-0ab9-5c38-b1b5-d6e18adfd7f9.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: UTMA coordinating with township on manhole, sewer line repairs 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/utma-coordinating-with-township-on-manhole-
sewer-line-repairs/article 4b19368a-8383-5bce-a2e4-5ede7ea145df.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Water quality testing to continue at Beaver Run Reservoir in Bell Township 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/water-quality-testing-to-continue-at-beaver-run-
reservoir-in-bell-township/ 
 
Penn State News: New flooding risk tool developed for the state of Pennsylvania 
https://news.psu.edu/story/661420/2021/06/14/research/new-flooding-risk-tool-developed-state-
pennsylvania 
 
WJET: Severe thunderstorm warning, flood advisory issued for Crawford County 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/watch-for-strong-storms-today/ 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Giant makes $1.2 million donation to promote organic farming 
https://www.cpbj.com/giant-makes-1-2-million-donation-promote-organic-farming/ 
 
AP: Harris to visit Pittsburgh amid push for infrastructure plan 
https://apnews.com/article/donald-trump-joe-biden-pa-state-wire-pittsburgh-
7cacf6a54c0c8be5fbe1a8cbdea983b4  
 
WPXI: Storms could bring heavy rain, strong winds to Pittsburgh area Monday 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/storms-could-bring-heavy-rain-strong-winds-pittsburgh-area-
monday/KOYUC5KRP5FVLLOSRPUR7AA3KA/ 
 
KDKA: Highland Park Bridge Ramp Closure On Rt. 28 Now In Effect As Construction Project Gets 
Underway 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/06/21/highland-park-bridge-ramp-closure-on-rt-28-now-in-effect-
as-construction-project-gets-underway/ 
 
Post-Gazette: New residential plan coming to Peters Township 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2021/06/18/New-residential-plan-coming-to-Peters-
Township/stories/202106180094 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: McGarry's Viewpoint: Prioritizing ESG will have a positive impact 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/06/18/prioritizing-esg-will-have-a-positive-
impact.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Geisinger construction ongoing in Muncy Township, Jersey Shore 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/06/geisinger-construction-ongoing-in-muncy-
township-jersey-shore/ 
 
WICU: Overnight storms knock down trees & power lines around the city 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/overnight-storms-knock-down-trees-power-lines-around-
the-city/ 
 
WICU: Erie Area Cleans up After Storms Sweep through Overnight 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/44143558/erie-area-cleans-up-after-storms-sweep-through-
overnight 


